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Comments: My friends and family and | have packed into the Bob Marshall every summer for more than 20
years. We like the solitude and to fish and have camped on the South Fork of the Flathead on Murphy Flats, up
river from Big Prarie and other locations. We started seeing guides with 4 or 6 person rafts and then an
overwhelming number of pack rafts. | believe the number of floaters should be limited by a permit system by
number and to a specific time. | suggest limiting floating to the first two weeks in July on the South Fork in the
Bob Marshall. | don't have a specific number recommendation but it should be less than the number currently
floating. Thank you for considering my comments.



